Morocco


Sea level records in the Mediterranean have been gathered in Morocco by the Navy Hydrographic Service since 1986, using a floating gauge with chart recorder. In 1989, the ports authority added another recording station. The National Institute for Fisheries Research started monitoring sea levels at Nador port in 1995 using an Aandera pressure transducer with internal logging. Mr. Hilmi attended the sea level training workshop organized at POL by IOC and CIESM and his institution agreed to participate in the MedGLOSS pilot network. A MedGLOSS automatic sea level station provided by CIESM will be installed in the Nador Port. This installation is planned for the second half of 2000. The station will also require benchmark establishment, levelling, and tying it to the international reference frame.
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